
 Joan Creek 10/9 
Bobbi Brewer 10/11
James Dinning 10/17

Dora Martin 10/21
Beverly Armour 10/21
Sue Yarbrough 10/15

Candice Schlabach 10/4  
Thomas Stratton 10/9 

McKenna Passmore 10/16
Tam Wade 10/19

Terrica Hartfield 10/25

Employee Birthdays 

Resident Birthdays
Letter from
Executive Director

October 
2024

618 Lovers Ln, Bowling Green, Kentucky, 42103

Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends,
 
Happy Fall, it is hard for me to believe we have
officially begun the fall season. I don’t know about you,
but fall is truly one of my favorite times of the year. I
think there is nothing better than admiring the
wonderful landscape that the changing of the seasons
brings. I encourage all of you to enjoy the wonderful
outdoor spaces Arcadia has during this amazing season.

Flu & cold season is approaching. Please remind your
guests if they have been feeling under the weather at
all that we respectfully ask them not to visit at that
time.

Looking ahead at the activities calendar for October we
have many exciting things planned. It is my hope that
each of you enjoy being here as much as we enjoy
serving you. I am proud to say we are not just a senior
living community that we are Family! 

“My favorite color is October”

Candie Gray, Executive Director



Walk to End Alzheimer’s

Resident Spotlight 

Rod Reprogle

Our October resident of the month is Rod Reprogle. He was
born in Long Beach, California in 1945. He is the father of two
amazing kids. He resided in California for almost 50 years and
then moved to Tennessee for 20 years and now finally calls
Kentucky home. 

Rod served in the Army for 20 years and after that he worked
for Boeing Aircraft for 26 years. His greatest passion was
being involved with car shows for over 22 years. He attended
over 200 shows, and won over 200 trophies and plaques.

We never think how great a
gift it is to think. What the
mind can’t remember, the
heart never forgets. That is
why Arcadia walks every year
to make Alzheimer’s a
memory. This year we are
proud to say that we raised
$2,500 to help find a cure!
Thank you to everyone who
helped make this possible!  



2024 National Assisted Living Week

Longest Activity Highlight 

Come Join the Fun!

Our 2024 National
Assisted Living Week

was one for the books!
We can not thank

everyone enough for
coming to all the
activities we had

throughout the week.
We laughed, learned,
and created some of

our favorite memories
together and we can

not wait to make more.
Thank you for making
Arcadia your HOME!



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Maitlin Gray
Director of Life Engagement  
mnuckols@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of  Resident Care and
Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


